
 

Transition Planning for High School and Beyond 
With Sandee Koski 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

THURSDAY NOVEMBER 15 
10:00AM – 12:30PM 
Sign-in opens at 9:30AM 

 

KENNEDY LEARNING CENTER 

16299 Mt. Vernon, Southfield 48075 

This workshop is for families of 
students with an Individualized 
Education Program (IEP) who are in 
middle school or high school.  We 
will provide you with information 
and resources to start planning for 
the future now.   

We’ll look closely at 

• Educational Development Plan (EDP) 
• Graduation standards 
• Diploma vs Certificate of Completion 
• Transition page of the IEP 
• Rights and responsibilities 

Learn how high school classes and the 
school environment can develop important 
skills and build pre-employment knowledge.  

Who should attend?  Families with a child 
with disabilities or learning challenges, 
school staff, other community members

RSVP with Barbara Wright by November 8, 2018 

(248) 677-0071 or barbara@michiganallianceforfamilies.org  
Register online www.michiganallianceforfamilies.org/rsvp 

Please note: To be good stewards of our funding resources, we need a minimum number of participants 
registered by the registration deadline for the presentation to be held. If it is after the deadline and you 

haven’t registered, please call or email to check the status of the event. If you require accommodations or 
materials in an alternative format, please let us know one week before the workshop. 

Coordinated by the Michigan Alliance for Families. All workshops are free and open to the public. Michigan 
Alliance for Families is an IDEA Grant Funded Initiative of the Michigan Department of Education, Office of 
Special Education, and Michigan’s federal Parent Training and Information Center (PTIC) funded by the 
U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special Education Programs (OSEP). 
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